
PUBLIC NOTICE
REPLACEMENT OF

TELECOMMUNICATIONS
EQUIPMENT

T-Mobile is providing notice of
its  intent  to  replace  and
operate a telecommunication
array  pursuant  to  Federal
Communication
Commission’s  Programmatic
Agreement  for
telecommunication  towers.
Equipment  and  antennae
arrays  will  be  installed  atop
Leroy Irvis Building (A4J1055A)
at 715 Mercer St. Pittsburgh,
PA  (40-26-37.73N  and
79-59-15.17W). The antennae
top  is  at  140.4  feet  on  the
128.5-foot  building.  Only
comments  regarding
potential effects on Historic
Properties  should  be  sent
within 30 days of publication
to:

Teresa A. Schuller
Mead & Hunt, Inc.

400 Tracy Way, Suite 200
Charleston, WV 25311
Phone: 681-313-4617

Teresa.schuller@
meadhunt.com


